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Ottawa, 39th March, 1911.

Sir:—

In reply to your letter of the 33rd instant regarding

the account in favour of Mr. J.T. Juwn for services in a liquor

onse, which was submitted by Mr. Van Loon for payment, I beg

to say that in view of your statement that Mr. Brown was paid by

the day for his services and that his expenses were allowed,

the Department agree with you that the account should not be

dépensif
paid.

Mr. Van Loon did not report the full facts of the

case when submiting the account for payment, and your letter

was received just in time to prevent a cheque being sent to

Ufr. Brown. The cheque which was issued, has beenfled,

Your obedient servant,

Pomhea

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

J.G.Ramsden Esq.,

Inspector of Indian Agencies,

Box 455, Toronto, Ont.
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